
February Important Dates 
Monday, February 4th  Online Registration @ 7:00 AM/Kindergarten & New Students 
Monday, February 18th  Family Day—No School 
Wednesday, February 20th Early Dismissal @ 12:30 PM (Student-Led Interview) 
Thursday, February 21st   Early Dismissal @ 12:30 PM (Student-Led Interview) 
Friday, February 22nd  Teacher Professional Day—No School 
Monday, February 25th  Grade 6 Tour of Dr. Knox Middle School & Welcome Assembly 
Tuesday, February 26th  Grade 6 Dr. Knox Articulation Visit at Glenmore Elementary 
Thursday, February 28th  Grade 6 Parent Information Evening @ Dr. Knox 
Sat.,Mar. 16—Sun. Mar. 31 Spring Break—No School 
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February is the  
Month of Love! 

(pledge form on p. 3) 
 

Month of Love is a simple 
family exercise that helps 

to develop social 
consciousness/

compassion in students 
and families within our schools. We 
would love to see what Glenmore 

Elementary can do to make a difference 
in one month (February).  Please take a 

moment to watch the video and stay 
tuned for further details.   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

Thank You! 
It’s great to be back at GME!  Thanks for the happy smiles & the school sign—these have all 

helped me to feel welcome!   I’ll be filling in for Mme. Briggs until she returns— 

glad to be part of the Grizzly Team again!   

~Mrs. Mutter    

Parking 

We again ask the cooperation of 

ALL drivers who pick-up & drop-off 

children at GME.  Congestion at the 

before/after-school times is HUGE!  

Consider parking off school property 

and walking in to the school to meet 

your child please.  Only staff & 

authorized vehicles are allowed in 

the Staff Parking Lot (marked by a 

large yellow sign).  Thank you for 

your help with safety!  

The Safety Traffic Committee is 

working on several parking options.  

Will keep you posted! 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4B2gs08j0Qo&feature=youtu.be


Effective Jan. 28th all absences 
must be entered through 

School Messenger. 

Report Absences before 9 AM 

1). Use the SchoolMessenger App 
on your phone    

 
2). Use the SchoolMessenger Parent 

Portal at go.schoolmessenger.ca 
 

3). Phone the school and push “1” to 
report using the SchoolMessenger 

automated system  
(you are already registered) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The PAC is organizing a fantastic 
raffle, with great prizes, for the  

Playground Improvement Fund. 
Watch for student packages coming 

home Monday, Feb. 4th. 

Parent Advisory Council  
http://glenmorepac.ca/ 

 
Popcorn Thursdays  
Popcorn is sold for $1/bag  

on Thursdays outside the Activity Rm 

 
PAC Meeting 

Monday, Feb. 25th @ 6:30 PM 
** Free childcare available 

** Raffle Draw will take place prior to the 
meeting 

 
 
 

 

PAC Staff Appreciation 
Lunch—February 

 
February is the time we take a mo-
ment to say our thank-yous to all of 

the amazing staff at GME!   
 

Please sign up on our  
GME PAC Website to help make 

this event possible: 
 

http://glenmorepac.ca/volunteer/ 
 

 
 

file:///H:/Downloads/School Messenger (2).pdf
https://www.schoolmessenger.com/


 

1. We are learning the difference between our 'wants' and our 'needs'. 

2. Talk about Month of Love with your parents. 

3. Decide as a family what 'want' you would like to give up for a month.  (Lattes, movie night, manicures, 

specialty dog bones… anything is fair game!). 

4. We will display the heart at our school for the month.  It will help to inspire others. 

5. Your Month of Love contributions will be totaled. 

6. For more information go to www.monthoflove.ca or listen to a TEDx Talk at 

http://youtu.be/4B2gs08j0Qo 

Any organization you choose to donate to is wonderful.  We encourage online donations when possible.  Two 

options:  

ISEE Solutions    Niteo Africa      Or any other charity near 

to  

First Nations:  
stim asp u- us  

French:  

aimez - vous 
les uns les 

autres 







Building A Bounce Back Kid 
 

 
 
 

Who:  
Any interested parents, guardians, educators or anyone who works alongside children. 

 

Why:  
Why are some children able to recover quickly when faced with a difficulty or challenges in their 
life and others take longer and struggle more? How can you, as a parent, teacher, or someone 

who works with children and youth, help children tap into their strengths and develop coping skills 
to build resilience? 

 
This workshop explores the protective factors that are identified in resilient kids. We teach you a 
framework that will help a child or youth to weave together the elements in their life and environ-
ment to become more resilient. 70% of mental disorders show up before the age of 18. You can 
help children learn how to build into their own mental health from an early age through the devel-

opment of resilience. 
 

Where:  
A.S. Matheson Gym 

 
When:  

Thursday February 7th at 6:00 - 7:15 pm 
 

If you are interested, please register online at  
https://cimsweb.sd23.bc.ca/publicconnect/deevents.aspx.   

 

Light snacks and beverages will be provided.  
This event is sponsored by Thomas Alan Budd 

 
 


